
 
PRESS RELEASE 

OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL COMMISSION 

 
Application for registration of a Political Party  

 
 
Wednesday 31st July 2024 

 
The Electoral Commission today the 31st of July 2024, received the application 
to register a new political party, under the name of Laliberté. 

 
The Commission in accordance with the Political Parties (Registration and 

Regulations) Act will process the application accordingly.  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

- The End -  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information contact: 
The Chief Electoral Officer 

Tel: 4295555 
Email: ceo@ecs.sc 

Office of the Electoral Commission 


